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		Amidst the Bad News, There is Hope
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				Dear Members of Trinity:

Bad news. The media looks for bad news not just locally, but streams it to us from around the globe often times just minutes after it happens. Maybe you are like me in that you find it overwhelming to take it all in. 

But at Christmas we receive the GOOD NEWS of Jesus, the savior of the world. The truth is that in this world there is no hope apart from him.  

So let me give you some good news rooted in the GOOD NEWS of Jesus. More students are involved in Cru worldwide than ever before. Missions is growing and not just from the U.S., but around the world as campuses from Brisbane to Montpellier send out students into the the global harvest. 

In November I was talking with one of our students named Renee who was on mission with Cru this July in Arusha, Tanzania. She exclaimed, “I can’t wait to get back there over Christmas to tide me over until I can report full-time after graduation in May.” Renee was so transformed by being involved in the great commission that she now sees it as her life’s goal.

Weekly I get to build into students like Renee who are not only doing evangelism on our local campuses, but around the world. The harvest is in fact plentiful and the Lord is raising up laborers!

As we come to the end of 2015, please consider giving a special gift toward our mission work so that we can continue reaching and training students. You have been so generous over the years, and for that we give thanks. 
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			steven.ose@cru.org • 612-419-8050 
16225 Tonkaway Rd., Minnetonka, MN 55345 
We are responsible for raising 100% of our financial support. 
To partner with us, please visit https://give.cru.org/0509499
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